
13095 Old China Spring Highway 
PO Box 430 

China Spring,  Texas 76633 
(254) 836-1825 
Office Hours: 
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Mission of St. Philip Catholic Church 

AUGUST 19, 2018                     20TH SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME 

Web Site: www.stphilipcs.com                Email: stphilipcs@att.net                                         

SACRAMENTS: 

BAPTISM: Parents are encouraged to make arrangements with the  parish 

office prior to the birth of the child. 

MATRIMONY: Contact the parish office to make arrangements at least 6 

months prior to the anticipated date.  A new baptismal certificate must be  

obtained from the home parish showing that the couple are free to marry. 

ANNOINTING OF THE SICK: Families should notify the parish office 

of  members admitted to hospitals and convalescent facilities.  Emergency 

calls can be made to (254)754-1221. 

VOCATIONS: We pray that anyone considering a religious vocation seek 

out information with our clergy or contact Fr. Jonathan Raia at (512) 949-

2405 or go to the Diocesan Web page 

http://www.austindiocese.org/dept/vocations/calendar 

 
 

We welcome you to join us! 
For the celebration of Mass on Sunday 

at 9:45 A.M.  
Confession every Sunday from 9:15A.M. 

- 9:45 A.M. 
Potluck Social following Mass on 1st 

Sunday of the month 

 

tŀǎǘƻǊ Υ wŜǾΦ wȅŀƴ IƛƎŘƻƴ                                                
    

{ǘΦ [ƻǳƛǎ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
нллм bΦ нрǘƘ {ǘǊŜŜǘ 
²ŀŎƻΣ ¢Ȅ тстлу 
όнрпύ трп-мннм 

ŦǊǊȅŀƴϪǎǘƭƻǳƛǎǿŀŎƻΦŎƻƳ 
 

!ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ tŀǎǘƻǊ 
wŜǾΦ wŀƴƧŀƴ /ƭŜǘǳǎ  

ŦǊǊŀƴƧŀƴϪǎǘƭƻǳƛǎǿŀŎƻΦŎƻƳ 
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ 
!Ƴȅ ±ƛŜǊǘŜƭ фтф-нлп-српс 
ŀƳȅǾƛŜǊǘŜƭϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳ 

 
 
 
 

¸ƻǳǘƘ DǊƻǳǇ 
¢ǊŀŎŜȅ DƻƳŜȊ нрп-трп-мннм 
ǎǘƭƻǳƛǎȅƻǳǘƘϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

 
tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
9ǾŜƭȅƴ IŀŎƪƴŜȅ 
нрп-уос-мунр 

 
 

 
 

 

NEW PARISHONERS 
         

Welcome!                     
 

We would like to say welcome and ask 
that you fill out the Registration form 
available at the back of the Church.  It is 
important that your family information 
be kept up-to-date and available to Fa-
ther.  It also assists us in keeping you 
informed of the many activities and op-
portunities to participate in the commu-
nity life of our parish.  Be sure to in-

clude your e-mail address! 
 

Please return the forms to 
Evelyn Hackney at the parish office. 

 

Thank you. 

A warm welcome to all    

of our visitors today.  

Please come again !  



Pastoral Council:  

 

Stewardship of Treasure 
 Last Sundayõs Collectioné.é $ 2,107.00 
Amount needed weeklyé..é  .$ 1,600.00 

 
 

Community News 
 SAVE THE DATE. Care Net Celebrate Life Banquet 2018, Special Guest 
Speaker, Lila Rose.  September 11, 2018 
                              6 PM reception, 6:30 PM seating.  
                             Waco Convention Center-Brazos Room 
  Contact Terri Traskos, 254-836-2021, Terri_Traskos@yahoo.com or  Yvonne  
  Evans 979-240-8240, ymevans@sbcglobal.net 
                               
Annual  Prolife Gathering-The diocese of Austin will be having their anual Proli-
fe Gathering in Austin, Saturday, Aug 25th, 2018, 9am-3pm, at San Jose Parish.  
Please register at https://austindiocese.org/pro-life-annual-gathering.  Deadline for 
registration is August 10th. Please contact Laura Mendel, STP Prolife Chair, with 
any questions or to coordinate carpooling at jemendel@earthlink.net or 210-846-
9742. 
 
Registration is now open-The anual Catholic Womenõs Conference Will be 
Saturday, September 8 at Westlake High School Performing Arts Center in Austin.  
Cost $55.00, register visitwww.austindiocese.org/womens-conference. 
 
Festivals are upcoming at serveral churches. Check the bulletin board for 
complete information: St. Joseph Catholic Church, Marlin Texas. Sept 9, 
2018. 
 
Women of St. Philip, come GATHER together for food, fellowship and prayer 
on Sunday, August 26th, from 5-7pm, at the home of Any Viertel, 1657 Bend of 
Bosque, China Spring. Bring a snack to share and an open heart as we take time to 
get to know our sisters in Christ.  Please contact Amy is you have any questions: 
AmyViertel@yahoo.com. (979) 204-6545.  Where two or three are gathered in my 
name, there am I in the midst of them.  Mathew 18:20. 
 

CCE news  
Hot dog Saturday was a HUGE success! Thank you for all of the wonderful food 
donations and to everyone who came out to Atwoodõs to help and eat.  We would 
especially like to thank Mrs. Teresa Vaughn for organizing the event and for her 
dedication to our CCE program.  We appreciate you, Teresa! 
 
The first CCE class will be held on Wednesday, September 12th, 5:45 PM. 
There will be a Parentõs meeting during CCE.  If you have not already registered 
your children, please stop by the CCE office after Mass on Sunday, August 19th to 
register or email me.  Also, help us spread the word that we will have a 7th/8th 
grade CCE class this year! 
 
All CCE volunteers and Oktoberfest volunteers are required to attend an 
EIM training if you havenõt done so in the last 3 years. Note the list of local 
classes to be held on next page. If help needed to register, please call or 
email, Amy: 979-204-6546, Amy Viertel@yahoo.com 
 

 
Christy DeLeon (254)486-9398 
cwdeleon@windstream.net 
 
Cory Viertel (254)640-0546 
coryviertel@yahoo.com  
 
Laura Mendel (210)846-9742 
jemendel@earthlink.net 
 
Anthony Rodriguez   
817-713-9024 
ranthonyrodri-
guez@hotmail.com 
 
Andrew Palmer 254-744-3181 
 
Rev. Ryan Higdon 
frryan@stlouiswaco.com 
 
Finance Council: 
Cliff Johnston (713)818-1575 
Cliff_joh@msn.com 
 
Greeters/Gift Bearers: 
Evelyn Hackney (254)836-1825 
 
Altar Servers: 
Amanda Hansard (254)848-9005 
hansardra@earthlink.com 
Music Ministry:  
Righard Hansard (254) 848-9005 
bosquendental@windstream.net 
 
Terry Traskos (254)932-5729 
Terri_traskos@yahoo.com 
 
Hospility Ministry:  
Frankie Muehlstein, Jr 
(254)836-4952 
 
Knights of Columbus: 
John Tibbs (254)855-2935 
fishmantx@gmail.com 
 
Prolife Ministry: 
Laura Mendel (210)846-9742 
jemendel@earthlink.net 
 
Prayer Chain: 
Patricia Alleman: (254) 836-4076 
pddyalleman@aol.com 
 
Facility Management: 
Bobby Craig (254) 709-8716 
 
Mike Goldsmith 
(254)855-4773 



Parish Events & News 

§ FIRST SUNDAY SEPTEMBER will be held September 2nd as usual. Bring your covered dish , stay and enjoy 
friendship and meet new people.  Everyone is invited to stay and enjoy the good food.  

 
Attention All  Volunteers!  Check your status before Oktoberfest to see if you are current by login in to your EIM 
 account at www.eappsdb.com/Login.asp?ORGZ-KEY=4. All new volunteers need to attend.  Next classes: St. Je-
rome Parish Hewitt 8/22/2018 6:30pm-8:30pm , St Maryõs West 8/25/2018 10 AM ð12 Noon, St. Philipõs 
9/15/2018 10 AM-Noon. 
 
RCIA. The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults - RCIA, is for those who want to become Catholic and those who 
want to know more about the Catholic faith, whether they are Catholic and want to learn more about their faith or are 
not Catholic and want to investigate Christianity and the Catholic Church. Classes will be on Thursday nights, 7pm to 
9pm in Grace Hall. English Classes will begin Thursday, September 6th and will go through Easter. Please come 
join us if you or someone you know might be interested in learning more about our Catholic faith. For questions, plea-
se contact Mike DeRosa at 254-855-9151.  If anyone has any questions concerning the Sacraments contact Amy Vier-
tel. 
  
Volunteer  Training-members who are interested in becoming Lectors/Eucharistic Ministers and Homebound Min-
istry on Saturday Aug 25th. Registration for newbies and fellowship stats at 10:30 AM in Grace Hall.  Training and 
suggestions of Father Ryan at 11:00 AM in the Sanctuary.  All are encouraged to attend. (anyone who wishes to take 
communion to Cliff should attend) Eileen Kubala 254-855-1357, Tony Moore 254-715-8589. 

 

Oktoberfest is Saturday, October 13, 2018  
 
 Silent Auction: We now have two co-chairs for the Silent Auction.  Laura Craig and Lauren Kissinger!  Thank you so 
much for volunteering! Octoberfest Co-Chairs: Laura Mendel, jemendel@earthlink.net and Lori Dunlop, Lori.dunlop 
@live.com  Silent Auction items being accepted-please provide value when dropping off-contact Laurie Craig, 
landbcraig@yahoo.com, or Lauren Kissinger,Lauren.kissinger95@tamu.edu for more information. Tax Donation let-
ters are available  on the back table. 
 
Itõs not to early to start making your craft items for the festival.  Items that have sold in the past are aprons, table run-
ners, hot pads, holiday items ( Halloween and Christmas) or anything else you want to donate. 
 

Youth Ministry 
 

HELP!!!! SLY (St Louis Youth Group) - Food Ministry Volunteers Needed--- We need volunteers to help provide 
meals for our teens on Sunday evenings at 6pm. You can partner up with someone to provide the meal or make mone-
tary donations to cover a night's meal.  Anything helps!  If you can help, please contact Tracy at stlouisyouth-
waco@gmail.com or 254-754-1221. The dates that we need help are: Sept 9, Oct 14, Nov 4, Nov 11, Dec 9.  Spring 
Semester dates are:  Jan 13,  Jan 27,  Mar 3, Apr 7 and Apr 28. Thank you for your help and generosity! 
 
JOIN THE SLY & SLAM FAMILIES!  The St. Louis High School Ministry (SLY) and Adolescent Ministry (SLAM) 
are looking for new Adult Core Team Leaders (Volunteers) to join our growing youth ministries.  For more informa-
tion: Tracy Gomez at (254)754-1221 or  stlouisyouthwaco@mygrande.net 
 
Sly (St. Louis Youth Group) Fall retreat: òCreated for Moreó-Join the SLY as we kick off the year with a retreat to re-
fresh, energize and continue to prepare us on our journey to Sainthood.  The retreat is August 31st-Sept 2nd at Three 
Mountains retreat center in Clifton, Tx.  We will meet at the SLAC on Friday, August 31st at 5Pm.  The retreat is open 
to all incoming 9th grade through 12th grade teens.  There is a $40.00 registration fee for the retreat.  Registration 
forms can be found on our website at www.slywaco.org or at the St. Louis Church office. For more information con-
tact Tracy at stlouisyouthwaco@gmail.com or 254-754-1221. 
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Alice Chandler ïOwner 
789 FM 1637 

 
234-772-0000 

E-Mail:alice@chandlergunshop.com 
Firearms Sales-Gun Shop-license to carry classes 

 
Hunter Safety Classes-NRA Firearm Training 

 
Pistol & Riffle Shotting Ranges 

  Downtown                        Main Location                    China Spring 
  117 N. 7th St.                   1810 Velley Mills Dr        10412 China Spring  
  254-755-0242                   254-772-9994                      254-836-1708 
M-F 7:00 AM- 6:00 PM    M-F 6:30 AM-7:00 PM     M-F 6:30 AM-7:00 
PM 

 

This Space is available 
 

Contact Evelyn Hackney 
254-836-1825 

stphilipcs@att.net 

  
 
This Space is available 

 
Contact Evelyn Hackney 

 
254-836-1825 

 
stphilipcs@att.net 

 

Medicare Supplement Plans 
Medicare Advantage Plans 
Medicare Part D Prescription Drug Plans  

                                          254-723-3462 
 
Harry Tichavsky 
Independent Insurance Agent 
 
                         hjt1950@juno.com 


